
From: Ben J. Arguijo
To: Pair, Randal
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Jeff Dann; Camille J. Bryant
Subject: Re: Former Maljamar Station - Drilling Work Plan
Date: Wednesday, October 15, 2014 1:02:19 PM

Thank you, sir.

As I may have mentioned, we plan to start tomorrow morning around 10:00.

Thanks again.

Ben J. Arguijo

Ben J. Arguijo
Project Manager
Basin Environmental
3100 Plains Hwy.
P.O. Box 301
Lovington, NM  88260
p:(575)396-2378 m:(806)549-9597
f:(575)396-1429
bjarguijo@basinenv.com

On Wed, Oct 15, 2014 at 12:54 PM, Pair, Randal <rpair@blm.gov> wrote:
Ben, et al -
As just discussed with Ben by phone, I reviewed the drilling plan, and it looks OK to me.
I give approval from BLM to proceed with this drilling plan.

Randal "Randy" Pair
Envir. Protection Specialist - Realty Compliance
office: 575.234.6240
cell: 575.361.0062
email: rpair@blm.gov

On Tue, Oct 14, 2014 at 3:55 PM, Ben J. Arguijo <bjarguijo@basinenv.com> wrote:
Mr. Bratcher & Mr. Pair,

Basin Environmental, on behalf of Plains, is pleased to submit the attached Environmental
 Site Summary & Drilling Work Plan for Plains' Former Maljamar Station site in Eddy
 County (NMOCD Reference #2RP-2504). Basin is prepared to begin drilling activities
 upon your review and approval.

If you should have any questions, comments, or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact
 me by telephone or email.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Respectfully,
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